
 

 

Announcements 
We are having  our sports  day in May unfortunately we cannot predict the 
weather especially in our country, so we are going to watch the 10 day 
weather forecast and give you all plenty of notice as we are aware of people 
who may need to book of work, it will be held at around 10 O’clock.  We 
will be using the big field at the back of the church so we will need a few dry 
days beforehand. We are hoping that if the weather is good we will be 
having a barbecue at the sports day, we will have more information later. 
We will also be having a graduation ceremony the beginning of June. We are 
hoping to relax with the children in their last month of school. 

Jump, Jiggle and Jive will be back on Thursday 31st May the cost is £2 per 
child, the Pre-School will cover the remainder of the cost.1 
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SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL PRE 
SCHOOL PLAYGROUP

Themes 
and 
Activities  

Dinosaurs  

Mini beasts 

Safari 



Reminders 

If there is anyone still to apply for Primary one please speak to a member of staff or go to the Primary 
School. 

If the weather picks up could we ask all parents to pack sunscreen in their children’s bags or apply 
before school please, any queries please speak to Mrs Boyle.  
Could you please provide a sun hat and light rain coat for your child as we will be out every day. 

Could parents please refrain from letting their child press the silver button at the exit 
door as this is a risk of safety to our children. 

Please encourage your child to take off/on their own coats and put them on their coat peg, 
this will help the recognition of their symbol and encourage independence.  

Please make sure your child has a healthy lunch and their fruit is cut up especially grapes 
which have to be cut length ways. 

School will be closed for children 
7th May - Bank holiday   
25th 28th, 29th, 30th May – Bank Holiday 

Dates for your dairy 

Sports Day – POSSIBLE DATES 23rd 24th May 2018 
Concert – 8th June 2018 at 10.45 am 

If your child is three before August 31st please phone 02895088947 as we have some places left in 
our Pre-School. 

Thank You 
Mrs P Boyle 
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